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Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
WW2203, July 2022 

 
 

 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Weidmuller would like to inform you about an upcoming product discontinuation. 

The products listed below are intended to be discontinued and will no longer be available after a 

transitional period.  

 

Initial situation: 

With the EK.../35 family and the WPE family, there are currently two protective earth terminal block families 

with screw connection for TS 35/7.5 and TS 35/15 mounting rails. 

Due to decreasing (quantities) demand and to reduce the complexity of the product portfolio, the EK 35 

family will be discontinued and replaced by the protective earth terminal blocks of the WPE family. 

 

Availability: 

The protective earth terminal blocks of the EK…/35 family will be discontinued July 31st 2023. 

 

Discontinued material (EK…/35) Follow-up material (WPE …) 

  

 

Reason for Change: This product discontinuation has been made to support our continued commitment 

for improvement and ongoing product development. 

Product Discontinuation – EK…/35 protective earth terminal blocks         
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Affected articles / follow-up:   

 

Discontinued material (EK…/35)  Follow-up material (WPE …) 

0661060000 

0661160000 

0661260000 

0661360000 

0190160000 

0661460000 

EK 2.5/35 

EK 4/35 

EK 6/35 

EK 10/35 

EK 16/35 

EK 35/35 

→ 

→ 

→ 

→ 

→ 

→ 

1010000000 

1010100000 

1010200000 

1010300000 

1010400000 

1010500000 

WPE 2.5 

WPE 4 

WPE 6 

WPE 10 

WPE 16 

WPE 35 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions, please contact your respective Weidmueller sales representative or 

Weidmueller’s technical support department at 800/849-9343. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Jr. Product Manager - Terminals 

Cabinet Products Division 


